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Good afternoon,
Senator Nangle, Representative Stover, members of the committee,
We already have laws, that had they been followed would have most likely prevented 
the mass shooting in Lewiston. But here we are once again with our elected officials 
wanting to add more laws that will deny Mainers there Constitutional right to due 
process and without being able to face their accuser. This bill would allow a court to 
issue an emergency crisis intervention order by telephone or other electronic means 
without notice to the person who is the subject of the requested order. Simply on the 
word of just about anyone. Not only that, but trying to sneak this in at last minute. 
The games that are being played by the Democrat majority is unacceptable and shows
that your party has zero regard for the people who you work for.
I fully expect each and every one on this committee to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS


